Town of Hampstead

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Hampstead Board of Selectmen will hold a public budget hearing on Wednesday, January 9th, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Hampstead Town Office Building, 11 Main Street, Hampstead, NH for the purpose of hearing public testimony and gathering information on the budget.
